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There’s nothing true romantics love more than following the
celebrity relationships of their favorite celebrity couples.
Whether they’re musicians, actors, designers or models, these
couples are artistic. In addition to their booming careers,
some of these couples have had extravagant celebrity weddings
and have subsequently had celebrity babies.
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Cupid  has  compiled  the  top  five
celebrity couples in pop culture to
seek relationship advice from:

1.Taylor Swift & Calvin Harris: Superstar Taylor Swift and her
successful DJ boyfriend, Calvin Harris, have been dating for
quite awhile now. Swifties are especially excited to watch
this celebrity relationship grow. This couple shows us that we
need to take the time to spend quality time together, because
communication is key. Swift and Harris go on cute date nights
and take relaxing vacations together.

2. Gigi Hadid & Zayn Malik: The cutest celebrity couple right
now in young Hollywood is for sure supermodel Gigi Hadid and
singer Zayn Malik. The former member of boy band One Direction
and  the  gorgeous  Victoria’s  Secret  model  show  us  that  in
relationships, it’s good to show support for your partner’s
accomplishments. During the iHeartRadio Music Awards, Gigi was
so proud she was happily Snapchatting Zayn and adding photos
to her “story” on the photo sharing app.

Related Link: Celebrity Couples Who Gave Us Major Relationship
Goals

3. Beyoncé & Jay-Z: The most famous celebrity couple in the
music industry is Beyoncé and Jay-Z. The relationship advice
we can garner from these performers is the importance of going
through the stages of a relationship in a timely fashion. Bey
and Jay didn’t rush anything, and they gave their relationship
the appropriate amount of time to grow. They dated for seven
years  prior  to  marriage,  allowing  them  to  truly  know  one
another. They then they got married and had their daughter
Blue Ivy afterward.

4. Mila Kunis & Ashton Kutcher: Hello true love! These actors
prove that you can go from co-stars to soulmates. Mila Kunis
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and Ashton Kutcher made fans around the world very happy when
they became an official celebrity couple. These proud parents
show us the importance of raising your baby to the best of
your ability. Also, that privacy to an extent is important!

Related Link: Actresses To Look To For Relationship Advice

5. Kim Kardashian & Kanye West: Right now, the most publicized
celebrity couple is Kim Kardashian and Kanye West. Kardashian
and West show us that we need to dote on our partners and take
care of them to show how much we truly care. Kanye is known
for giving Kim flashy gifts. In addition, their celebrity
wedding was one of the most talked about events of the year.
It was a star studded affair that lasted weeks. They are also
the proud parents of North West and Saint West.

Who are your favorite celebrity couples? Share in the comments
below!
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